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March 1, 2011                       
Illusion P. Montanez 
[redacted] 
Re:  Surrender of Pharmacy Technician Registration – Complaint No. PHA-2011-0032
Dear Ms. Maloney:
The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) encloses one original Voluntary Surrender Statement that you executed dated February 25, 2011 regarding your Massachusetts Pharmacy Technician Registration No. 13218 (exp. 02/17/2013) surrendering your registration to the Board in resolution of above-referenced Complaint Docket No. PHA-2011-0032 (Complaint).
Please be advised that in accordance with the Board’s February 8, 2011, vote to summarily suspend your right to renew your expired pharmacy technician registration if your right to renew the registration was not surrendered, the Board has accept the surrender of your pharmacy technician registration on the terms and conditions stated in the Voluntary Surrender Statement.   The Board will not review any application for licensure as a pharmacy technician in the future.  

The Board will terminate the summary proceedings initiated by the February 8, 2011 vote to summarily suspend your pharmacy technician registration. The Board will close the Complaint as a “Surrender” on this date. 
Very truly yours,

Stanley B. Walczyk, R.Ph.

President 

Encl. 
Dec. No. 2540
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